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Art, Music and Library News - September 6th-9th 
 
We had a great short week in art, music and library.  Please remember to send an oversized 
shirt with your student to be left at school if you have not yet sent one. We will be using messy 
materials in the upcoming weeks. Also please remember to send in your art and music fees if 
you have not done so.   
 
Sketchbooks are due every Thursday. The assignment for 3rd-5th is to draw a landscape of 
your choice.  The middle and high school sketchbook assignment is to pick an adjective and 
draw a still life that expresses that adjective.  For example, drippy, floral and fruity are 
adjectives that can be used.  
  
Art classes are finishing up their units on still life drawing. This week we explored drawing with 
oil and chalk pastels.  Early elementary students have really enjoyed our new unit on 
landscape and architecture. They started working on a project that uses popsicle sticks to 
design a house in a landscape. 
 
In the music room students have been learning some hymns out of the church hymnal.  Middle 
school students led the opening and closing hymn in Friday’s mass.  Students will take turns 
introducing the hymns in mass on Friday.  This Friday the early elementary students will sing 
Jesus Loves Me for the opening hymn.  
 
Remember to bring your library books back every Tuesday. Third through Fifth graders are 
required to do a short, impromptu talk about a book they check out from the library every 
nine weeks.  This is a way for them to practice speaking in front of the class.  Also, I want to do 
this to encourage students to explore the library and get excited about reading.   
 
Friday is midterm. If you have not completed your sketchbooks or your in class music paper 
please turn these in before Friday.  
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